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Subject: Extension of Qualifying Individuals (QI-1s) Program 

According to PMH 15600-319, the QI-1 program was extended through December 
31, 2011.  Has the QI-1 program continued beyond this date?   

Response By: Luellen Schmidt /Division of Health Services Date:03/19/12

Yes.  The Middle Class Tax Relief and Job Creation Act of 2012, which was 
signed into law on February 22, 2012, includes an extension for the QI-1 program 
through December 31, 2012. 

PMH 15600-319 is obsolete with the posting of this information.  

  

 
 
 


